T besmma P

82 Squankum Road
Howell, New Jers=zy 07721
October 5, 1977

Mr. Harold Weisbherg
Routa 12

01d Receiver Road
Frzderick, Maryland 21701

Dzar Harcld:

Subject: Neutron Activation Analysis

The FBI did not give me the data on Q-3 in the fifty-seven pages
refered to in the July 15, 1977 Kellsher letter and has still not

done so, In addition, th2y say that Q-15 was not so examined.
Would you please provide me with copies of any NAA material on

thase two items along with any others ( excluding Tippit ) which I

do not yet have? What I have at prasent is shown on the chart
I sent you some time baclk,

I wish to put all of that information on a graph for an article
which I have been asked to do, by two friends who are putting a
new assassination periodical together. I would also like your
permission to use material from PCST MORTEM for which I will of
course give you full credit. I will not be receiving any payment
for the article.

Your sarliest possible response will be most appreciated.

. T

Sincerely,

Emory Brown

Enclosureas
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